
 
 

Kelland Homes Ltd 
                                                                          Russell Square Centre 

Unit 5 Fortunestown Way 
Dublin 24 

01 463 0630. 
 

Date: 24th May 2023 

 

Re: Kelland Homes Ltd -Clonburris Development – SDZ22A/0010 

 

To whom it may concern,  

 

We hope this letter finds you well.  

Kelland Homes wish to inform you that we will be commencing works at our Clonburris development 

and just to give a sense of the location, the development will be located between the Fonthill Rd / 

Ninth Lock Rd and south of the railway line, consisting of circa 250 units to be constructed over 2 to 3 

years. 

Kelland Homes are vary aware of the local surrounding residents and we endeavour to carry out 

these works with minimal disruption. 

If you need to make contact with us in relation to our works during this project, please contact our 

head office on 01 463 0630.   

Dave Rushton is our Site Manager who can be reached at info@kellandhomes.ie 

 

Kind Regards 

 

Patrick Kelly 

Kelland Homes Ltd 

 


